
HB 1648 -- Permanent Cosmetics

Sponsor:  Cooper
 
This bill adds persons who apply permanent cosmetics to the same
regulations as those who practice tattooing, branding, and body
piercing.  No person is allowed to apply permanent cosmetics
without a license from the Department of Insurance, Financial
Institutions and Professional Registration.  Beginning August 28,
2010, any person with an active tattoo license may obtain a
permanent cosmetic license upon application to the Director of
the Division of Professional Registration within the department.


